Cover Story: Our 2014 Summer Mission Trip to Quito, Ecuador, where our ministry team and SMU students ventured to build homes with the Working Boys Center.

This Spring Break, SMU Catholic is going back to Quito, and we need your help to get there! Twelve SMU students will spend their break teaching math and English and working on a home for a Quito family. Those students are currently hard at work fundraising the costs of supplies and travel for the trip. Consider sponsoring a student's mission in Ecuador—contact Cody Barras at cbarras@smu.edu.

LAST CALL: SENIORS AND GRADS

Last Call—the group just for seniors and grad students—is back in action this Monday, Feb 06, at 9 PM. All seniors and graduate students welcome! Contact Jose De Lebra for location or questions at *jdelabra@smu.edu*, or check out *smucatholic.org*.

GIFTS VIA CREDIT & DIRECT DEBIT

We are finalizing our transition of credit card processors from Parish Pay to Blackbaud Merchant Services. This change will save several percentage points in processing fees as well as staff time entering data. If you donate via credit card or direct debit and have not connect with Beverly Mendoza to provide new information, please do so ASAP. We do not keep account numbers on file, so moving it is not automatic. The ease of the new system is great and always available via our website, smucatholic.org. There is no longer a need to set up an account with a username and password. We appreciate your patience and support!

SACRAMENTS

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

Monday—Friday 9 AM | Catholic Center

RECONCILIATION

30 minutes before Mass, or by appointment

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Nancy Swanson Rory Meyers

Fletcher Ward Jeanine Bartolo

Courtney Schoessow Geisler Family

Dick Hoesterey Andrew Collins

JERICHO feat. JONATHAN ALEXANDER



THIS WEDNESDAY, Feb 08, Jericho is finally here! Our first Jericho of the Spring features quest speaker Jonathan Alexander, Vice President of Missions for

Adore Ministries, which helps underserved families in Houston. Join us at 7:30 PM in Perkins Chapel as Jonathan leads us in tearing down our walls, Dave Moore cranks up the volume with some awesome music, and we see Jesus in the sacraments. Bring your friends, Catholic or not. Jericho is the night you don't want to miss! Join our Jericho Facebook event on the "SMU Catholic Campus Ministry" page for event details and updates.



SMU CATHOLIC TRIVIA NIGHT

Q: Everyone knows Cinderella had to be home by midnight, but what time did the royal ball start in the Disney rendition of the story?

Q: How many pecks are in a bushel?

Q: If I'm on a boat that's listing leeward, does that means it's leaning to the left, downwind, or South?

Think you've got what it takes to answer other tough questions like these? Then assemble your team and meet us at SMU Catholic Trivia Night! Thursday, February 16, teams of 5 or fewer. Want a leg up on the competition? Keep an eye on the SMU Catholic Facebook all week before game night for hints and clues to the trivia categories!

Answers to Questions on Back.

SHOP ON AMAZON?

AmazonSmile now donates 0.5% of the price of eligible purchases through smile.amazon.com to SMU Catholic Campus Ministry. Please consider going through "Smile.Amazon.com" instead of Amazon.com, so you can register SMU Catholic as your beneficiary. Tell your family we are registered and to please support us through their purchases. Contact Beverly Mendoza with questions.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: APR 08

Mark your calendars for April 08, 2017! SMU Catholic will host our 85th Anniversary Celebration at the Bush Institute. Feel free to sign up now for sponsorship or tickets at *smucatholic.org*, or contact Beverly Mendoza. The evening will be fun with old friends as always, and will feature a live auction supporting our ministry. All are welcome!

CATHOLIC CENTER HOURS

Monday—Thursday 9 AM—10 PM
Friday 9 AM—5 PM
Sunday 4 PM—9 PM

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director arthur@smu.edu

Deacon Jake Schroepfer, Associate Director jschroepfer@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister

cbarras@smu.edu

Dave Moore, Director of Worship bookdavemoore@gmail.com

Beverly Mendoza, *Director of Development* beverlym@smu.edu

Melissa Humason, Office Manager mhumason@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph mjoseph@cathdal.org

COMMUNITY EDUCATION FEB 19

Join us Sunday, Feb 19, at the Catholic Center where Dcn. John Paul Kelly will review *Ask the Beasts—Darwin and the God of Love,* by Elizabeth Johnson, a renowned contemporary theologian. In this book, Johnson conducts a dialogue between Charles Darwin's account of the origin of the species and the Christian story in the Nicene Creed. Her goal is to discover that love of the natural world is an intrinsic part of faith in God. More than just an attempt to reconcile evolution with Scripture, Johnson describes an ecological theology that emerges from Darwin's account of how we came to be. All are welcome!

BEQUEST SMU CATHOLIC



Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong presence on SMU's campus for years to come, and make a bequest in your will to the ministry. For info about planned giving, please contact Beverly Mendoza.

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

9 AM Mass EM's and Lectors:

Peter Larsen
Shelia Levatino
Tony Levatino

Bill Bridge Pam Brock

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org











THIS WEEK AT SMU CATHOLIC

SUNDAY FEB 05

RCIA

3:30 PM | Catholic Center

MONDAY FEB 06

Last Call

9 PM | Front Room Tavern

TUESDAY FEB 07

FYSH

7 PM | Catholic Center

WEDNESDAY FEB 08

Jericho

7:30 PM | Perkins Chapel

THURSDAY FEB 09

Bishop Burns
Installation Livestream

2 PM | cathdal.org/video

SAT—SUN FEB 10—11

Greek Retreat

University of Louisiana

SAFE ENVIRONMENT TRAINING

Wanting to volunteer with kids at DCYC, Readers 2 Leaders, Kids Lit, or another program? Any volunteer interested in working with children in any way through SMU Catholic or the Diocese of Dallas must be Safe Environment cleared.

Barbara Landregan will lead a Safe Environment training at the Catholic Center Sunday, Feb 12, at 1 PM. Any student or community member interested in attending the training, please contact Beverly Mendoza or Cody Barras. All attendees must register by Friday, February 10.

STOVING IN GUATEMALA

Plans for Guatemala 2017 are shaping up! Under a new umbrella, *International Esperenza Project*, two trips are planned this year. The first trip is scheduled May 27—Jun O4. We will install stoves, latrines, and water filters at the lake. The second trip will be end of the summer as a split medical/community development trip and will be Sept O2-10. Anyone interested in going on either trip, please contact Paul Dickel at *paul@pd-nl.com*, or find him after 9 AM Mass.

DOWNWING.

4 Pecks.

.MG 8

Trivia Question Answers:

